
July 11, 2021 
Today 
 
9:00 & 11:00am - 
Sunday Worship Services with 
Stanley Troyer 
 
9:00am-Live stream service on the 
website, Facebook & YouTube 
 
 
This Week 
 
FRIDAY 
 
10:00am-Ladies Walking Group at 
Surerus Park 
 
 
Upcoming 
 
Sunday July 18th 
 
9:00 & 11:00am - 
Sunday Worship Services with Don 
Banman 
 
9:00 & 11:00am-Kids Zone 
 
9:00am-Livestream service on the 
website, Facebook & YouTube 
 
Wednesday July 21st 
 
7:00pm-Weekly livestream  
interactive bible study with Pastor 
Andrew  
 
Friday July 23rd 
 
10:00am-Ladies Walking Group at 
Surerus Park 
 

WELCOME TO 

We are thrilled that as of July 1st all public health orders surrounding worship  

services have been lifted! We are no longer limited to 50 people per service. Masks 

and social distancing are not required. Services will now be held at 9:00am and 

11:00am, with the 9:00am service live streaming on Facebook, YouTube, and the  

website. You will not be required to register ahead of time. See you soon! 

 

While registration is no longer required for worship services, we are still requesting that 

you register your children for Kids Zone!  Pre-registration is incredibly helpful when  

organizing our volunteer teachers and ensuring that we have enough supplies prepared ahead 

of time. If you could kindly continue to pre-register your children as you have been doing, we 

would be greatly appreciative! 

 

We need two or more volunteers willing to help with downstairs tech during Kids 

Zone. These tech people will be checking children in and out of Kids Zone, operating the 

sound booth and acting as photographers/videographers.  We will train any 

Volunteers who come forward. Please consider working with our wonderful children 

and children’s ministry volunteers! 

 

Asher Motola has sent an update on his missionary work. It can be found in his  

missionary mailbox. 

 

Please join us in praying for 
the ministry of the week: The 
Salvation Army 
 
Note: If you have a prayer  
request/praise item you would 
like to include in the  bulletin, 
please contact the church office 
with the details you would like to 
have shared.    

And Hannah prayed and said, “My heart exults in the Lord; my horn is exalted in the Lord. My mouth 

derides my enemies, because I rejoice in your salvation. There is none holy like the Lord: for there is 

none besides you; there is no rock like our God. Talk no more so very proudly, let not arrogance come 

from your mouth; for the Lord is a God of knowledge, and by him actions are weighed. The bows of the 

mighty are broken but the feeble bind on strength. 

1 Samuel 2:1-4 



Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselors:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

Don Banman       don@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                  $18,626.00               $137,496.84          $163,045.90 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

The Sieberts 
Hello Friends, 

 

We are resting well in Jasper now and enjoying God's beautiful scenery. We will be completing our  

sabbatical on August 4th and are looking forward to reconnecting with colleagues as we plan for the new 

school year. Pray that God would guide us as we re-enter the ministry and with whomever God brings to 

the university. Please pray that God would prepare the hearts of the international students who will be 

coming to Canada this year.  

 

Thanks so much for praying for this family that we have been working with.  We are so relieved that they 

were allowed to stay in Canada.  We notice that they seem to be more at peace; they are so grateful 

for freedom and safety. We recently received an encouraging  government e-mail with regards to their two 

relatives who have not been able to come to Canada yet. Restrictions have been lifted and the government 

is now actively working on their application. Praise God for His goodness.  

 

We also received an e-mail from a Muslim from Bangladesh. As much as he didn't agree with IFC and its 

beliefs, he appreciated our willingness to share our beliefs and passions without pressure. Please pray that 

God will use the seeds planted in this man's heart as he continues his spiritual journey in finding the one 

and only true God.  

 
Grateful for you all, 
James & Ann 


